
Reading/Math

Teachers’ Note
Dear Parents,

At our school we focus on a ”Happy Habit,” 
each month, and September is Be Proactive. We 
are working to act before we have problems in 
order to avoid them and to do things without 
being asked. 

An example of being proactive we’ve noticed 
is when students know routines and do them 
without having to be told. They come in and get 
started right away. That helps our day go much 
more smoothly.

What are things your child does to be 
proactive at home? Send a note or email your 
teacher, and your child will earn a treat!     

Have a great week! 
The 2nd Grade Team

Contact Info
Mrs. Driggs:
adriggs@jeffersonacademy.org

Mrs. Pehrson
hpehrson@jeffersonacademy.org

Mrs. Morton:
vmorton@jeffersonacademy.org

Amanda Salmond:
asalmond@jeffersonacademy.org

Reminders

Thurs., Sept. 12th: PTO meeting 7 
p.m. in the library

Fri., Sept. 20th: Fall Family Movie 
Night 7 p.m.

Tues. Sept. 24th: Picture retakes

Week of Oct. 14th: Fall Break no 
school

Thurs., Oct. 31st: Classroom 
Halloween parties after lunch

*Please don’t allow toys to come 
to school unless you hear
from a teacher 
about a reward day.

Lunch Menu: We’re Learning:
Monday
sloppy joe
chicken nuggets
Tuesday
hamburger
orange chicken
Wednesday
cheeseburger
pork roast
Thursday
chicken patty sandw.
bean + cheese burrito
Friday
chicken patty sandw.
pizza

Language Arts
Story: A Walk in the 
Desert
Skill: Main idea and 
details

Writing
Genre: Opinion
Skill: sentence types

Social Studies
Early Asian Civilizations

• Hinduism
• Buddhism

Geography

Week of Sept. 9-13
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